
Playtimes 

 

We are making the most of the different      
playground equipment at playtimes and enjoying 

playing on the field and within the trees.  

The Lion and the Mouse 
 

We have been sharing this text over the 
past few weeks. The beautiful                

illustrations and our class discussions have 
inspired role play, amazing writing, and  

super artwork using a variety of different 
media and techniques.   

What have Year 2 been up to in May?  

KS1 SATS  

Your child may or may not have told you that they 
completed four different SATS tests in May.   We 
always try not to worry the children as these form 
only a part of our own Teacher Assessments. There 
were two reading comprehension papers and two for 
mathematics. We were so proud of them as they did 
really well and we think most of the children actually 
enjoyed completing them! We will be very proud when 
sharing their work, including their writing, with two 

West Sussex Moderators on 15th June.  

Well done children!  


